
 Public workshop schedule:
 All workshops are from 2:30-5 p.m. 
• Tuesday, December 8, 2020
 Southeastern California 
 (Colorado River and 
 South Lahontan regions)
• Thursday, December 10, 2020
 Southern California
• Tuesday, January 12, 2021
 Northern California
• Tuesday, January 26, 2021
 Central California

Major conveyance structures are aging, damaged by subsidence and in need of repair.  
Adapting to climate change will require new and improved connections designed for 
different purposes than our historic infrastructure. 
 
In response to the Governor’s Water Resilience Portfolio, the California Water 
Commission will conduct a series of virtual public workshops. The Commission’s goal 
is to learn about regional conveyance needs and priorities that promote resilience.  
As it explores a potential state role in funding conveyance projects, the Commission 
seeks public input on criteria for assessing resilience, public benefits of conveyance, 
and financing mechanisms. The workshops are not associated with the pending 
proposal to improve conveyance through the Sacramento-San Joaquin Delta.
 
The Commission hopes to hear from multiple voices and perspectives in order to 
develop an understanding of how your region is preparing to build resilience in a 
changing climate. You are encouraged to attend more than one workshop. 
 
For details on how to take part, visit cwc.ca.gov/Programs-and-Topics.
If you require translation of any materials or interpretation during the
workshop, please call (916) 834-3177 or email cwc@water.ca.gov.

Conveyance is the action or process of transporting water from one place to another, whether through natural 
waterways like creeks, rivers and streams, or through man-made structures such as pipes, ditches or canals.

Let your voice be heard at one of four California Water Commission 

Water Conveyance Workshops

Do you rely on aging, damaged 
or risk-prone infrastructure to 
move your water?

Does your region need new ways 
to help move water in order to 
adapt to a changing climate?

The Commission thanks co-hosts and supporters for assisting with 
information outreach to connect interested parties to the regional workshops.


